
February 9, 2014 

CI May Gunter passed along an email she received recently from a 
student who took one of her Sea Urchins classes.  

 

 “Hey, May,  

Just wanted to thank you for a good class yesterday.  

Everybody  had a good time laughing and working; and all felt like they 
had learned some valuable tips in piecing.  

Thank you especially for helping me with a review of the curved piecing 
technique.  

You are a patient teacher and good role model, keeping things light and 
fun. 

See you next month.”  


